
Dear Community Partner, 

     I pray this letter finds you well.  The Saint Louis Catholic Community is seeking your
assistance in obtaining sponsorships and/or in-kind donations for our  Festival for the
Poor which  will  be  held  on  February  10th,  &  11th,  2023.   The  festival,  a  forty-year
tradition,  is  an  annual  charitable  event,  which donates 100% of its profits  to  local
charitable organizations in South Florida. Over the years, we have contributed over $2
million  to various  non-profits that serve the neediest in  our community.   St.  Louis  is
committed to not only continuing this legacy of giving to the community, but continually
strives to raise the bar on the amount that is  generated from this Festival.  We have
witnessed, firsthand, the impact that these local charities can have in helping to bridge
the gap for those less fortunate in our local community and are hopeful that you will
partner with us in this effort.  Some of our recipient’s last year were Camillus House, LA6
Foundation, Sophia’s Hope, PATCHES, St. Ann’s Mission, Goodwill of South Florida, and A
Safe Haven for Newborns.  The more sponsors we have the greater the financial support
we can offer to local charities.  

     The Festival for the Poor is a wonderful family-oriented weekend which attracts
members of the Parish, which includes more than 3000 families, as well as hundreds of
other  families  from the  surrounding  areas.  The  event  includes  Live  entertainment,
Rides, International Food Booths, Game Booths, a Spring Bazaar, with over 40 vendors, a
Silent Auction, Raffles, and a 5K Run/Walk.  
 
     Our location in the Village of Pinecrest, provides us a unique position to not only help
raise  funds,  but  to  provide  exposure  for  those  non-profits  that  benefit  from  our
proceeds.  Likewise, it is our hope that displaying the name of your company as a proud
corporate donor/sponsor may benefit your business in return for your generosity.  It is a
wonderful opportunity to be associated with an organization that can positively affect the
lives of so many people in need.  Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of this
request.  Please  do  not  hesitate  to  contact  me  for  any  further  information  or
documentation that may help you in evaluating our request. 

With Sincere Gratitude,

Beatriz Wolf-Gutierrez
Beatriz Wolf-Gutierrez  
Saint Louis Catholic Church 
& Covenant School
7270 Southwest 120th Street
Pinecrest, FL 33156
(305)238-7562 (Ext. 1502)
bwolf@stlcatholic.org


